
 

 
March 31st 2016 
 
 
Miss Adrienne Domingo 
Envent Corporation  
1310 Underwood Road 
La Porte, TX 77571 
 
 
Re: SHCU Flare-less Turnaround 
 
 
Dear Miss Domingo:  
 
I would like to take this opportunity to express Shell Deer Park Refinery’s appreciation regarding 
a successful completion of the referenced project.  As you are aware, this process had not been 
completed within the Shell Oil Products Company before. With the new Flare-less regulations 
the Hydro-Cracker turnaround would have been delayed by several days without your assistance. 
In my opinion your portable combustion units were most effective in addressing our needs.  The 
capability of your engineered system to handle the temperature and flow rates of our unit 
depressurization was key to the success of our turnaround. Furthermore, it goes without saying 
that your demonstrated knowledge and experience in environmental compliance contributed to 
your success.   
 
Again, we appreciate your assistance with this project and we hope to take advantage of your 
services for similar projects. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Operations Coordinator 
Hydro- Deer Park 
Shell Oil Products Company, LLC 
Internet: http://www.shelldeerpark.com  
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